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Sports Relief			� INCLUDEPICTURE "https://sp.yimg.com/xj/th?id=OIP.M1cfb59139f2426b752aa4c6f9e0bf05bo0&pid=15.1&P=0&w=201&h=158" \* MERGEFORMATINET ���


A huge thank you to P4 and Miss Limond for organising our Sports Relief day. The children had lots of fun activities throughout the day. They were cheered on by onlookers as they ran and walked a mile around Lochside. Thank you also our families for their donations and efforts with the fabulous Rock Star/Pop Star outfits. Thank you to the volunteers for helping supervise the fun. We raised a whopping £272.39!











Lost Property





Please check your child’s property has their name on it. Keep checking our Lost Property area outside the office if something has been mis-placed. We have provided a permanent marker so property can be easily labelled. 


�





Nursery News





Our Nursery children have had an exciting Health Week which included a Road Safety Talk (PC Davies), Balance Bikes (bought by our PTA), smoothie-making, face painting, Yoga, mini-triathlon with Active Schools, fruit tasting, a Smoking Matters talk, keep fit every day and tooth brushing! What a fantastic experience! Check out The Standard and our blog for photos.





Mrs Anderson and Mrs Carruthers recently enjoyed Home Visits with the children and families that will be joining our Nursery after the holidays. Five new children will start in the new term. Our new children have been invited to Stay and Play on Wednesday 23rd March.























Parents as Partners                 �


*Staff and pupils are currently revising our Homework Policy. We have sent a copy of the policy to each of our families so you can have your say on the final copy. Please return your comments by the end of term. Thank you to those who have already done so.


*We will do the same with our newly revised Positive Behaviour Policy soon.


*If you have not already done so, please complete the short survey to let us know what you think of our school. The address is 


� HYPERLINK "https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/KQMLMBW" �https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/KQMLMBW�


We can give internet access at school if required.














Parents’ Evening Power Cut!                    





Thank you for bearing with us when we lost all power towards the end of the evening. Please speak to your child’s class teacher to arrange a new appointment if one is required.
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Prose and Poetry


Certificates, medals and trophies were won by our talented speakers at the Dumfries Speech Festival. Congratulations to everyone for their hard work. 
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Bikes and Scooters





Double-check your child hasn’t left a bike or scooter in the rack. We don’t want any disappearing over the holidays.





�








Scholastic Book Fair





Thank you for coming to buy books from the Book Fair. You spent over £300 which meant we were able to spend 25% of that on new books for your children. We have bought several new books, the titles of which were suggested from pupils through Pupil Council.





Congratulations to the children who won a book voucher for drawing and writing about their favourite books. We had a winner from each class, their photos are displayed outside our library.


�





Canadian Visitors


Dumfries and Galloway are hosting a group of Canadian student teachers who are keen to find out how our children learn. We are lucky to have two students, Miss Nathanson and Miss Sullivan in P1/2 and P5 respectively. Their tutor said that she has found coming to our school inspirational. In fact, as a writer of a Masters Level course in Nova Scotia, she has decided to name one of the modules, ‘A walk through St Ninian’s! 
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Dumfries and District Music Festival


Congratulations to our wonderful choir. They came second place at the Dumfries and District Music Festival. Thank you to Miss McKinnell, Mr Carr and all of the families for their support with the children.
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Thank you





A huge thank you to all parents/carers for your support and understanding while our morning secretary remains absent. 


Mrs Storey and Mrs Anderson look forward to supporting Acting Head Teacher, Mr John Carter, when he takes up his post in the new term. 











P7 Cross Country


Well done to P7 who participated in the active schools Cross Country Championship. Congratulations to Ryan for coming third place! 
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Parent Council


The Parent Council have agreed to hold a weekly Homework Club which will begin early next term. This was a request from pupils through our Pupil Council. We hope this will provide support to our parents. More information to follow…
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Dog Fouling Poster Competition


Well done to the children who won the poster competition set by our Community Wardens. We have a big problem with dog fouling outside the school that we are trying to address. Mr David Russell (D & G Council) and Mrs Croucher (Tesco) awarded Easter eggs as prizes.











                          








Dates for your diary


Golden ticket lunch - Thursday 24th March


Back to school – Mon 11th April


Wednesday 13th April – Friday 15th April – Primary 5 residential


Sunday 17th April – Wednesday 20th April – Primary 6 residential


Monday 18th April – The Big Pedal (2 weeks)

















                          








Willy Wonka Fun in the Dinner Hall!


Who will win the Golden Ticket at lunchtime?! Our lovely dinner ladies will hide Golden Tickets in lunch bags on the last day of term. Prizes can be won! (cold options only that day)
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…and finally!!





Have a fabulous Easter Holiday!


From all at St Ninian’s
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